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NOTICE

Heritage Institute of Technology will have winter recess during the
period from 24.12.2022 to 02.01.2023, both days included.

Administrative offices will, however, remain open and duty rosters will
be notified in due course.

Examinations scheduled on 24.12.2022 as has been notified earlier
will be held and all invigilators and staff will be on duty.

The Institute wishes all Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 2023.
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